
CCYO BASEBALL 
 

The Celtic Catholic Youth Organization, CCYO, baseball family would like to invite 

all 6th, 7th, and 8th grade boys to join the CCYO junior high baseball program.  The 

CCYO baseball program has been in existence for 13 years now.  The kickoff 

meeting for the 2022 CCYO baseball will be held Saturday, January 29th, 9:30 a.m. 

at the Bishop McGuinness baseball facility.  Like the CCYO football, CCYO baseball 

is for serious players to get prepared for high school baseball.  Players need to 

be currently in attendance of one of the Catholic feeder schools.  Players and 

Parents need to attend the meeting which should last about one hour.  Please 

bring two checks with you, each for $150.00.  One will be for the uniform deposit 

and the other for registration fees.  The uniform check will be returned to you 

when the players uniform is returned.  Practice will begin the week of January 

31st.  Games will be played in March, April and first of May.  For more information 

you can email Ryan French at ryanfrenchdc@hotmail.com. 

 

Coach Ryan French 
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